
Good afternoon, 

We're writing in support of the letter submitted on 11/8/21 by Covelo Cannabis Advocacy 

Group, the MCA, Round Valley Cannabis Cooperative, Mendocino Generations, Hive 

Mendocino, Anderson Valley Cannabis Association and Mendocino Producers Guild.  

 

¶ 

We believe that oversite is strongly needed for the portal submissions, an appeal process for any 

denials, we're very concerned about the understaffing in the cannabis department, and would 

really like to see a standing cannabis committee created so that the myriad of issues being 

experienced by applicants, consultants and advocates can be addressed appropriately. 

 

¶ 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah Hake, Esq., COO 

Countervail Inc. 

 


